
Item 2d

Page 1



Item 2d

Page 2



Item 2d

Page 3



Item 2d

Page 4



Item 2d

Page 5



Item 2d

Page 6



Item 2d

Page 7



Item 2d

Page 8



 

Item 2d

Page 9



Item 2d

Page 10



 
 

The Honorable Jim Cooper 
Assembly Bill 1958 
January 30, 2020 
Page 2 
 
 

 
Preserving the Central Valley’s flood control  infrastructure  is  crucial  

when  the protection of life and property are at stake.  AB 1958 would 
protect levee systems against future unauthorized excavation, as well as 
reduce flood risks to critical levees by  ensuring  activities  are  monitored  
that  could  potentially  impact California’s critical public infrastructure. 

 
For the above reasons, ARFCD supports your AB 1958.   If you 

should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
tkerr@arfcd.org or (916)929-4006. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tim Kerr 
General Manager  

 
 
 
cc: The Honorable Bill Dodd, Member of the State Senate The 

Honorable Richard Pan, Member of the State Senate The 
Honorable Heath Flora, Member of the State Assembly 
The Honorable James Gallagher, Member of the State Assembly 
The Honorable Kevin McCarty, Member of the State Assembly 
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